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South West Essex Community Education 
Trust was established in April 2015 with 
the belief that every young person in 
our community needs and deserves an 
education that will maximise their future 
life chances.

We are a partnership of schools which 
have chosen to work together with a 
shared vision to achieve this. Currently, 
our partnership consists of Chadwell St 
Mary Primary School, Deneholm Primary 
School, Marshalls Park Academy, 
Stifford Clays Primary School and William 
Edwards School. We are also working 
towards opening a brand-new secondary 
school in Thurrock, which will be called 
Orsett Heath Academy.

Trust and professional generosity across 
our schools drives the characteristic of 
this partnership: children always come 
first and we aim to secure a national 
reputation for the quality of the education 
provided within our Trust.

Our colleagues are critical to achieving 
this and securing the best futures 
for our young people. We are always 
keen to hear from talented 
professionals at all stages 
of their career who believe 
they can support us in 
achieving our vision.

Work for South 
West Essex Community 

Education Trust 
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Competitive salary and relocation 
packages with a defined benefits  
pension scheme 

Trust accommodation on our school sites

Reduced membership fees for a school-based gym

A two week October half-term and generous 
annual leave for support staff

Personalised CPD plan supporting your professional development 
and career progression along with your own ‘Professional 

Partner’ to provide tailored support, coaching and mentoring

There are numerous benefits we 
offer to those who work as  

part of our Trust:

Comprehensive learning and development 
opportunities supported by Thurrock Teaching 
School Alliance

A health and wellbeing package supported 
by Vitality and Bounce and an education 
based Employee Assistance Programme 

For more information, visit: 
www.swecet.org

or email recruitment@swecet.org


